
Future Plans 
 

Our plans at the moment for extensions to the LMGGC site include: 

1. More examples in the CMGG, particularly in the area of calendar-related glyphs.  

2. Explanations in the CMGG of the iconographic origin of syllabograms. 

3. Upgrading the level and detail of the notes for syllabograms to that of logograms / words and 

phrases. 

4. Using information in MHD to replace the uncredited drawings (Coll-1 and Coll-2) in the 

CMGG where possible. 

5. Extending the online CMGG to include phrases and names (presently available only in the 

PDFs).  

6. More information about on which inscriptions glyphs occur.  

7. Interactive activities to help with memorizing glyph shapes, readings, and translations.  

8. Improved searching and filtering – including tagging of glyphs so that they can be found 

based on their elements (e.g. property markers), even when their pronunciation is not 

known.  

9. Options to display more glyph variants at once.  

10. Linking to publicly available papers (i.e., PDF or website), rather than just a popup of a 

reference to the paper.  

11. A page to go from English to Classic Maya. 

12. A page for detailed transliterations and translations of inscriptions, with commentary and 

footnotes. 

 


